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DIARY DATES 

Term 2 

Pupil Free Days 2020 

Monday 20th July 

Monday 2nd November 

 

School Holidays 

Monday 6th-17th July  

 

Friday 3rd July - Last day of Term 2                         

   2pm dismissal 

Tuesday 21st July -  First day of  

   Term 3 

School Photos 

Thursday   22nd October 

  

  SCHOOL CARD 

Applications for 2020 School Card are 

to be completed online this year. An  

information sheet is available from the 

school office.  

   

  PAYMENTS 

Invoices for school fees have been 

posted to families. Please note we are 

not currently accepting cash payments. 

     

    OSHC 

Director: Jo Battersby 0418 585 142  

Before school care: 7am-8.30am 

After school care: 3pm-6pm 

Vac Care/Pupil Free Days: 7am-6pm  

*Bookings must be made direct to 

OSHC 

 

       UNIFORM SHOP 

Open: Tuesday to Fridays  

            9.00am-9.30am 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our names are Jade and Georgia and we are in our second 

year of Occupational Therapy at the University of South 

Australia. We have been offered the opportunity to work 

with students and teachers at Clovelly Park Primary School 

(CPPS) while on placement.  We have been lucky enough to 

be allocated to a 10 week placement at CPPS, Tuesday-

Thursdays. 

 

As occupational therapy students, our focus is to use 

meaningful activities as therapy to enhance health and 

wellbeing. 

 

Over the 10 weeks that we are at CPPS, our aim is to 

support the students with self-regulation through 

environmental adaptations and classroom strategies to 

enhance health, wellbeing, and education. 

 

We seek to collaborate with a number of stakeholders, both 

outside and within the CPPS community, to implement 

strategies students can use to better manage their self 

regulation. 

 

The purpose of this project is to develop strategies that can 

be implemented within the school environment, namely 

within the classroom, so that teachers can help students to 

use these strategies to better manage their self-regulation. 

As the students progress with their ability to 

manage self-regulation, we hope that it will translate 

to everyday life. 

Thank you to those families who have paid their 2020 

school fees.  For those families who haven’t yet paid, 

payments can be made at the front office.   

For any  families seeking payment arrangements, please see 

the Business Manager before the end of this term.  

R5 have made beautiful rainbows on our Maths Wall to 

represent their understanding of rainbow facts.  
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LEADERSHIP TEAM MEMBERS 

Terena Pope, Kylie Tuckey, Wahid Halimee, Emma Voigt, Jenny Bartold 

Wow – time for another newsletter!  
The time goes so quickly in schools as everyone is so busy learning. 
 
Teachers have been busy writing reports for students as the end of Term 2 gets 
closer.  
 
At this time, teachers get another opportunity to reflect on the way that a child 
has been able to link in with the learning that has taken place in the class and also 
to consider what might be needed to facilitate successful and meaningful learning 

in the new term.  
 
I took some time to engage with classes this week and to admire the teaching that 
our teachers do and the learning that our students do. This also gave me the 
opportunity to see the students having fun, being challenged, working 
collaboratively with their peers, solving problems and being proud of their 
achievements.  
 

So much more happens in classrooms than we think! 
 
All students including Receptions discuss Science concepts, Mathematical thinking, 
English Grammar, Equity and skills of learning without being aware of the 
profound lifelong learning that they are undertaking. 
 
When your child is home with you during the schools holidays and wants to 
connect with you, ask them about what they do at school, and if they want to 
share how their days have been spent and what they’ve learnt at school. Read a 
book with your child, take them to the local library, but remember that their 
learning has occurred and is possible because of the teachers and staff at our 
school that help your child to grow everyday this term. 
 
The Leadership Team thanks the teachers at our school 
for helping our students to bloom. 
 
Kylie Tuckey  
Acting Principal 
 
 

 

OSHC / Vacation Care 2020 School Fees 

R5 Artwork 



Children and young people grow up in a highly connected 

world. Online connections are integral to how they live. As 

parents and carers, it’s important to help your child manage 

how and when they are online.  

While at times it may be necessary to limit their access, it’s 

important to remember that their online connections can 

be healthy and link them to supportive friends on social 

media or to mental health information and services.  

Children and young people need to know its ok to reach 

out to mental health professionals when they need advice 

and support.  

We want all children and young people to feel respected, in 

touch and mentally healthy. We can guide them through 

complicated relationships, no matter where they happen. 

Let’s work together to help them stay safe and keep 

connected.  

esafety resources provide useful information and advice for 

parents and carers to help children have safe experiences 

online.  

Mental health resources  

https://kidshelpline.com.au/  

https://headspace.org.au/eheadspace/  

B1 and B2 have been designing marble runs in design 

technologies. The project required students to effectively 

plan and create a marble run that lasted for the longest 

time possible.  

After the planning and creating phases were complete, we 

got together to measure run times and reflect on how we 

could have improved or changed our designs. 

On Thursday 25th June, we held our first student v’s staff 

lunchtime basketball game in the gym.  The staff included 

in this game were Ms Smith, Mr K, Mr Mac, Miss Shae, Mr 

Jack, Mr Coombes, Miss Emma and Miss Charmain. It was a 

great game, all players showed good sportsmanship, team 

work and inclusion towards all other players.  

School holidays will be between 6th - 17th July 2020.  OSHC 

will run several daily programs during this period.  Please 

remember to book your child in by contacting Jo Battersby 

on 0418 585 142.  Numbers will be limited. 

We are currently looking for students who are 

interested in playing Netball in Term 3.   Please return 

Netball notes by end of next week. Training sessions 

will be on Wednesday (5/6/7 team) and Thursday (2/3/4 

team). 

We were planning to acknowledge NAIDOC Week in 

Week 10 this term, between 29
th

 June – 3
rd

 July, 

however this date has been postponed nationally and 

for Clovelly Park Primary School.   

We will be now celebrating this week with fun-filled 

activities in Week 5 Term 4, between 9
th

 – 13
th

 

November. 

Firstly thank you to everyone for being so 

accommodating and understanding through the COVID

-19 period, such a challenging time in so many ways. As 

we can see by the struggle that some parts of Australia 

are still facing due to COVID, we must remember to 

continue to follow social distancing protocols and 

frequent hygiene practices even in South Australia. 

 

Thank you for your support whilst we continue to follow 

the guidelines of the Department for Education and 

now that the Premier has announced step 3 of the 

COVID-19 roadmap, please see specific details below. 

 

A reminder that the AHPPC (Australian Health 

Protection Principal Committee) does not believe that 

it’s appropriate or practical for students and children to 

maintain physical distancing requirements in 

classrooms or corridors. Even though this is the case, it 

is advised that physical contact (even between students) 

must be limited. Staff at school are encouraging non-

physical greetings like an elbow bump or an ‘air’ high 5. 

 

We are asking that parents/caregivers are only to enter 

the grounds to ‘drop off’ and ‘pick up’ and should not 

spend extended time on site - unless they have 

negotiated to meet with a staff member. It would be 

preferred that communication between parent and 

teacher occur via a phone call or email rather than a 

‘face to face’ meeting. With this in mind, we ask that 

parents remain outside of buildings and classrooms. In 

addition we request that any parent/caregiver who 

needs to enter the classroom reports to the front office 

in the first instance to sign in and complete the ‘site 

access’.  

 

Whilst we are enjoying a slight return to normality, it is 

really important for students and staff to stay at home if 

they are unwell. For the spread of viruses like COVID 19 

to be slowed, it is vital that we all think about the 

impact that could occur if we ignore these warnings, as 

a 2
nd

 wave of infections could return us to remote 

learning and lockdown again. Employees and students 

who are considered vulnerable to COVID-19 should 

consult their medical practitioner when deciding to 

return to the workplace or school/preschool.  

 

Volunteers will need to wait until next term to return to 

schools to support unless they have been deemed as 

not being ‘in any at risk category’.  

 

Assemblies will also need to stay on the Term 3 list. The 

current social distancing rules make this kind of event 

very challenging to manage in terms of social 

distancing requirements. 

Netball will be able to start up again this term at our 

school; however social distancing requirements need to 

be followed and this has been communicated in 

information that has gone home to parents/caregivers. 

 

More information 

If you have any questions about managing the impact 

of COVID-19 in the workplace, please call the 

department’s COVID-19 Information Line on 8226 2000 

(8am to 5pm). 

  

Information is also available on the department’s 

dedicated information site EDi COVID-19 pages.  

You can also call the government’s coronavirus health 

information line – the ‘National Coronavirus Helpline’ - 

on 1800 020 080. The line operates 24 hours a day, 7 

days a week.  

 

As a community this is still a challenging time for all. If 

you have any need for clarification please contact your 

child’s class teacher or a member of the Leadership 

Team by phoning the front office.  

 

As with all COVID-19 based advice and rules, they have 

the potential to change quickly so please continue to 

check for updates.  

 

Thank you,  

Kylie Tuckey—Acting Principal 

Keeping connected to online support  

Design Technology 

Lunchtime Basketball  Netball Teams 

NAIDOC Week 

COVID specific information 

 

OSHC / Vacation Care 

https://kidshelpline.com.au/
https://headspace.org.au/eheadspace/
https://edi.sa.edu.au/supporting-children/health-and-wellbeing/covid-19/supporting-employees/covid-19-leave#vulnerableemployees
https://edi.sa.edu.au/supporting-children/health-and-wellbeing/covid-19/coronavirus?utm_medium=carousel&utm_source=Edi&utm_campaign=everything-you-need-to-know-about-covid-19

